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May 18, 2022 
 
Dr. Henning Ansorg 
Health Officer 
County of Santa Barbara 
345 Camino del Remedio 
Santa Barbara, CA 93110 
 
COVID-19 AB 86 Safe Schools for All  
Funding Extension  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Dr. Henning Ansorg: 
 
This letter serves as official notification that the funding period for AB 86 activities 
is changed From: May 12, 2021 through June 30, 2022  To: May 12, 2021 through 
December 31, 2022.  
 
Three (3)additional reports will be added to the reporting schedule to 
accommodate the extended period of service.  Please see below the updated 
reporting schedule:  
 

 
Reporting Period 

Due Date 

Quarter 1 (May 1, 2021 – July 31, 2021) August 15, 2021 

Quarter 2 (August 1 – October 31, 2021) November 14, 2021 

Quarter 3 (November 1, 2021 – January 31, 2022 February 13, 2022 

Quarter 4 (February 1, 2022 – April 30, 2022) May 15, 2022 

Quarter 5 (May 1, 2022 – July 31, 2022) August 15, 2022 

Quarter 6 (August 1, 2022 - October 31, 2022) November 14, 2022 

Final Report (November 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022 January 15, 2023 
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The value of the AB 86 grant will remain unchanged. All other terms and 
conditions remain unchanged.  
 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please reach out to SS4A-
Grants@cdph.ca.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Melissa Relles 
Assistant Deputy Director 
Emergency Preparedness Office 
California Department of Public Health 
 
Attachments 
 
Attachment 1: Original Allocation Letter 
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